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1. PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
 
1.1 This report provides members of the Scrutiny Committee with the final 

report for its Policy Review, Low Carbon Vehicles in the Delivery of 
Public Services (Appendix 1).   

 
2. BACKGROUND 
 
2.1  At its meeting on 13 June 2011 the Committee agreed to focus on Low 

Carbon Vehicles in the Delivery of Public Services as the Policy 
Review for 2011/12 and agreed the aim of the review and terms of 
reference at its meeting on 25 July 2011.   

 
2.2 The Committee received a wide range of evidence from September 

2011 until February 2012, both through its formal meeting and during a 
range of task and finish activities which were very well attended by 
members.  

 
2.3 At an extraordinary meeting on 13 March 2012 members of the 

Scrutiny Committee received the draft final report for the Policy 
Review, Low Carbon Vehicles in the Delivery of Public Services. 

 
3. CONCLUSION 
 
3.1 The Scrutiny Committee is presented with a final draft copy of the 

policy review document, for comment and amendment with the aim of 
agreeing the report for presentation and approval by Cabinet.   

 
4. RECOMMENDATION 
 
4.1 That the Environment and Attractive City Scrutiny Committee agree the 

final report and that it be presented to the Cabinet for approval at its 
meeting of 20 June 2012.   

 
5. BACKGROUND PAPERS 



 

• Outlined in the draft Low Carbon Vehicles in the Delivery of Public 
Services Final Report 
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